Cumberworth First School Newsletter
13th May 2019

Please think before you park

There have been numerous complaints raised with regards to
|Recent Letters: unsafe parking outside of the school. Please be mindful when
parking for school drop off and pick up. The Police and Kirklees

Council are monitoring the situation. Please share this with
friends, family and carers who may drive to school.

30 April: Helping Hands
Cumberworth Trail - All

7 May: PSHCE Curriculum - Yr 5

13 May: Transition Events - Yr 5 Robinwood Visit

13 May: Forget Me Not Run - The children have had a fantastic time at Robinwood. They were
Reception excellent ambassadors for the school. The children worked well
together to solve challenges and embraced all the activities.

Please check book bags

regularly for letters

. )

Teddy Bears' Picnic
Kirklees have
scheduled a Teddy
Bears' Picnic Themed
Lunch for Thursday
16th May. Children
are welcome to bring
ina SMALL teddy on

that day if they wish.
We cannot
accommodate big
teddies so please do
not let your children

bring them in. :
Family Day
Thank you. : : . : :
The children all enjoyed being in their Family Groups for our

by all.
Please keep bringing your s
empty crisp packets for N
recycling. Every packet we
send off is one less going to
landfill or ending up in the
ocean. Don’t forget to ask

family and friends to save

them too.
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We break up on
Friday 24th May and

re-open to children
on Tuesday 4th
June.

Group Photos

Just a reminder that
Purple Cow will be in school
on the 21st May to take
Class / Group photos.

Please make sure the
children have a school
jumper or cardigan with
them.

Dates for your diary:

Wednesday 15th May
15:00 Class Penguin Assembly
for Parents/Carers

Thursday 16th May
Teddy Bears Picnic themed
lunch

Monday 20th May
Yr 5 Hand to Mouth Transition
@ Flockton Church

Monday 20th May
Yr R Cross Country Fun Run @
Highburton First School

Tuesday 21st May
Class/Group Photos

Friday 24th May
9:00 Beaumont Recycling Bag
Collection

Friday 24th May
15:30 Break Up

Tuesday 4th June
8:50 School re-opens to pupils

Sporting Events

There have been lots of sporting
events and fournaments in the last
couple of months including: Yr 3
Football; KS2 Girls Football; KS2
Boys Football; Jump & Shout Dance
Performance; KS2 Hockey Festival;
KS2 Hi 5 Netball; Neiley Races;
Cycling Competitions.

We are always delighted that the
children are keen to participate
whenever they can. Some events by
their nature allow only a limited
number of participants but the
children enthusiastically take part
when they can.

Well done to all the children. who
have participated in any of the above
events.

Bikeabili

Our year 5 children completed
the Bikeabiltiy training, learning
new skills and how to ride safely

Class Assemblies

It was recently the turn of
Class Eagle to share their
work with parents and
friends. Those of you lucky
enough to have been in
attendance will no doubt
agree that the children
were fantastic!

Next up are Class Penguin
who are looking forward to
entertaining their parents
and families on Wednesday
15th May at 3pm.

Easter Service

Thank you to all who
attended the Easter
Service at St Nicholas'
Church and those who
contributed to the
Helping Hands cake stall.
The cake stall raised an
amazing £275, which
has been donated to
Kirkwood Hospice in
memory of Jane Barnes.

Skoolz-Out End of term party
The Pie Hall, Denby Dale
Saturday, 13th July 2019 @ 7:30pm
Tickets £10 (includes a welcome drink)

Monies raised will go towards the new school

-
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Event open to ALL

Upholding Christian values, together we ENJOY our learning, ENRICH our lives

and EXCEL by making the most of our talents and gifts.




